The Grove School Home Learning (homework) Policy
It is recommended by the Dept of Education that children do home learning in order to:

‘develop a home-school partnership, extend school learning and consolidate and reinforce skills and understanding’.
Through feedback from parents, we have decided to give children and parents the choice about home learning.  Whilst as a school we will continue to provide home learning and mark it when the children complete it, parents are under no obligation to insist their children complete the tasks provided because we fully appreciate there are other important things to do – attending clubs, playing outside, eating together and family time. No child will be penalised for not producing homework. 
We feel that home learning is beneficial in helping to involve parents in their children’s learning, promote family learning and benefit the children in consolidating and reinforcing skills and understanding.  The teachers feel that the tasks concentrate on activities which have been seen to benefit many children by completing them at home.
Please see the class website page for the variety of activities we recommend you do with your child to give them a strong foundation in their learning each half term.

Reading at home is CRUCIAL as children who don’t read at home really do not progress as quickly as those who do.  

Early Years Foundation Stage (Reception) and Key Stage One – read and enjoy a variety of books, including your school reading book – see Acorn and Year 1 and 2 web page or request a hard copy from the school.
Year 1 and 2:  See the website (or request a hard copy from the school)

 for a variety of activities that your child can take part in.  Home learning can be returned to the class teacher via Seesaw or in paper form.

KS2 (Years 3,4,5 and 6) – Daily reading (20 minutes) - independently or to an adult. See the website (or request a hard copy from the school) for a variety of activities that your child can take part in.

Year 6 – will get a login for SATs BOOTCAMP to practice particular skills.  This will be given in February.
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